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MEDIA RELEASE 
Date: July 23rd, 2025 
 
 

CHRISTIAN COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT HOSTING COMMUNITY HEALTH FAIR 
 

Taylorville, IL - The Christian County Health Department is excited to invite the public to its Community 
Health Fair on Wednesday, July 30, from 9:00 AM to 3:00 PM. The event will take place at the Christian 
County Health Department located at 730 N. Pawnee, Taylorville, IL 62568 and will offer a day full of free 
resources, activities, and services for the whole family. 

The Health Fair will feature: 

• Blood Pressure Checks & Lead Screenings 
• Kids Crafts & Activities 
• Raffles and Giveaways 
• Local Food Trucks 
• Community Resource Booths 
• Immunizations 
• Free School Physicals (1-4pm appt required) 

In preparation for the upcoming school year, the Health Department will also offer back-to-school physicals 
from 1:00 to 4:00 PM. Appointments are required for these services and can be scheduled by calling 217-824-
4113 

“This event is a great way for families to access important health services, learn about local resources, and 
enjoy a fun summer day together,” said Dr. Chad Anderson, Public Health Administrator. “We’re proud to offer 
this opportunity to support the health and well-being of our community.” 

The event is free and open to the public. For more information or to schedule an appointment for school health 
services, contact the Christian County Health Department at 217-824-4113. 

The Christian County Health Department is dedicated to promoting and protecting the health of all residents 
through education, prevention, and access to essential services. 

 


